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American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
USA 
 
          April 18, 2002 

 

Subject: Application for certification of Road Side Communicator, model RSC-900, 
FCC ID: NTARSC-900W 

 

Dear Gentlemen, 
 

Please find attached our application for certification of Road Side Communicator, model RSC-900,  
FCC ID: NTARSC-900W, prepared in accordance with FCC Rules, parts 15 and 2. An 
operationally identical device, FCC ID: NTARSC-900, was previously submitted to FCC and 
received a Grant of Equipment Authorization on August 27, 2001. 

The product testing and this application for certification were performed by Hermon Laboratories, 
which is listed by FCC.  
Hermon Labs responsible person is Mr. Gonen Usishkin, tel: 011 972 4628 8001, fax:011 972 
4628 8277,  
e-mail: gonen@hermonlabs.com. 

We hope this application satisfies your requirements 
 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

 

Mr. Gyora F. Keidar 
Program Manager 
 

  


